
 

Newsletter November 2024 

Hello everyone,  

This newsletter has some important dates to mark on your calendar as we edge ever 

faster towards the end of the year. 

Firstly, thank you to those who have paid their subs for this next shooting year. If you 

are on a beginner course or have just finished one and have begun your 12 weeks of 

shooting, you will be contacted by email just before the 12 weeks ends. If you wish to 

continue with archery your subs will be on a pro-rata basis for the remainder of the 

shooting year. A reminder that subs include membership of Archery New Zealand. 

Details of the subs are on the noticeboard at the club. Bank account number: 

Dunedin Archery Club 03 0903 0379656 00 

Any queries, please email me at treasurer@dunedinarcheryclub.co.nz 

    ******************************** 

   Important Dates to note and remember 

16th and 17th November. Graeme Marett tournament. The range will be closed for 

club shooting this weekend but you are very welcome and encouraged to come 

along and watch the shooting. 

14th December. Break up day. Starts at 10.30 for all archers and is a ‘fun shoot’. 

Bring a plate to share after the shoot. 

***While the club is closed for formal shooting/coaching it may be open at 

times over the break. Keep an eye on the Facebook page for notifications. 

Here is a link to our Facebook page 

https://www.facebook.com/share/sru9fm824hb1hoWD/ 

It’s also searchable under "Dunedin Archery Club Members Group".  

18th January. Normal shooting resumes 

26th January. Public Have A Go. This is on a Sunday 1pm – 3pm and will be 

advertised on Facebook and through The Star newspaper. It is $10 each for 12 

arrows (4 ends). Tell your friends. We need volunteers to help set up, hand out arm 

guards and finger tabs. It’s a great fundraiser for the club so please lend a hand. 

mailto:treasurer@dunedinarcheryclub.co.nz
https://www.facebook.com/share/sru9fm824hb1hoWD/


15th and 16th February. The Chingford Star tournament. Again, the range will be 

closed for club shooting but come along for a look and to meet archers from other 

clubs. 

     ************************************ 

Please note the Archery New Zealand website has information about upcoming 

tournaments and other information of interest so feel free to check it out. 

www.archerynz.co.nz 

          *************************************************** 

Working Bee: Sometime during the break, in January we plan to hold a working bee 

at the club. Some of the things we need to tackle include water blasting and painting 

the buildings, cleaning spouting, clearing rubbish and that’s just the outside! As the 

saying goes, many hands make light work so keep an eye on the Facebook page for 

this. Any help you can give is much appreciated. The more we can do ourselves, the 

less we have to pay for and the more we can put into our ‘new building’ fund. 

         ***************************************************** 

 

 

                       Anyone Looking For Gear? 

 

    We have a special, wholesale, buying privilege arranged with Nika -

Elong Archery, who have almost everything an Archer needs in 

equipment and the items shown are just a very small sample of what is 

available.  

                          https://nikabow.com/collections/recurve-bow-1 

Check out the website and talk to Nigel, either at the club or email :                                  

nigel@powerzone.net.nz 

https://nikabow.com/collections/recurve-bow-1
mailto:nigel@powerzone.net.nz


 

Items and freight are priced in USD and the NZD price will reflect the 

exchange rate at the time of purchase.  

A donation to the club would be appreciated and this could be anything 

you think appropriate. (receipts will be given for tax purposes) 

 

 

 

  

Finally, a reminder to check out our Facebook page for cancellations, weather 

related issues, items of interest and extra shooting times available outside the usual 

Saturday morning. 

 

 

Happy shooting! 

Julie Butler, Treasurer  

 

 

 

Dunedin Archery Club Inc. CC62286 All donations $5 and over are tax deductible 


